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The Lebanese Emigration Research Center (LERC) at the Faculty of Law and Political Science 

(FLPS), Notre Dame University-Louaize (NDU), welcomed on Monday December 7, 2015, Mr. 

Ali Sakka, an industrialist who was also the Head of the Sultania Municipality, Bint Jbeil. He 

was accompanied by Mr. Marc Murad who currently works between Russia and Ukraine at the 

Met COKE Company.  

 

Mr. Sakka and Mr. Murad at LERC, NDU (Dec. 2015) 



Mr. Sakka visited the Center seeking information for his daughter Diana Sakka, a Lebanese 

University (LU) student currently pursuing her PhD on “Lebanese Emigration in Africa and their 

Impact on the Lebanese Economy.” 

Mr. Sakka and Mr. Mark Murad met with Mrs. Lilian Haddad, LERC Senior Indexer and 

Archivist. She provided them with material from the LERC archives, which included: Articles, 

reports, and different thesis titles that would further assist the PhD research. She also consulted 

Ms. Sakka by phone to help her with specific inquiries. 

 


